
John Trull 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 
BCC: 
Subject: 

Trull, John 
03/22/2004 03:29:38 PM 
Diaz, Danny; Bunting, Jay 

RE: New 700 Fire Control Status 

The alarming thing that jumps out to me as obvious is that 
realistically be introduced into the line for 2005. w.,~e~~~;';;;~)i~iir~~ 
magnitude as a running change into production. F 
that takes place sometime in the 4th quarter of 2004 needs to 
insure that Ilion can actually execute the new design and that it 

/ }} 

What really blows my mind was that according to 
and tested by September of 2003. Now. the 
nearly a full year later! In your opinion Danny, 
get their hands around? 

John C. Trull 

Marketing Manager. Firearms Division 

Remington Arms Company, Inc. 

P 0. Box 700 

870 Remington Dr. 

Madison, NC 27025-0700 

(336) 548-8737 - Phone 

(336) 209-4064 - Mobile 

(336) 548-7737 Fax 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

the DAT II samples built 
by June 2004. 

is taking 9 months to 
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